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June 15, 2020

I recently was involved in a video conference organized by Copperline  Corp. that dealt with
the future renovation of the Ambassador hotel. The presentation was very thorough and
informative. I felt that the hotel will bring economic value and certainly enhance the
architectural style of this part of Palm Beach.  
The parking system that is being suggested is used all over NY city.  I often have had my car
in garages where they were stored in racks, and never experienced any difficulties with the
system.
Copperline has my full support in this renovation.

Helen Chambers
2720 S. Ocean Blvd. apt 221
Palm Beach, FL 33480
914 393 4430
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